Date: 16" October, 2024

To,
The DDA
AIIMS Raipur

Sub: Advisory on AIIMS Raipur Home Webpage for Upcoming Convocation and Alumni
Meet

Dear Sir,

As we prepare for the upcoming alumni meet and convocation, I would like to share
important information regarding access to hostel. The students attending the alumni meet and
convocation, may ask for residential accommodation at the AIIMS hostel. However, as per our
Hostel rules and regulations and safety protocol, the hostel committee is of the opinion of not

providing them any access to the hostel facilities including overnight stays and daytime visits.

Hence, the following advisory needs to be uploaded on the AIIMS Raipur home webpage.
“Dear Alumni, As we prepare to welcome you back for the upcoming alumni meet and
convocation, we would like to inform you that access to the hostel facilities will not be permitted
for any attendees during the alumni meet and convocation. This includes both overnight stays
and daytime visits. We appreciate your understanding as we prioritize our hostel rules and

regulations and safety protocol.”
In this regard, I would request you to permit for the same.
Thanks, and regards,
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Dr Seema Shah
Additional Professor, Dept. of Biochemistry
& Chairman Hostel Committee

AIIMS Raipur



